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Tentative Final Maps Posted Online 

PHOENIX (Dec. 21, 2011) – The tentative congressional- and legislative-district maps approved 

yesterday by the Arizona Independent Redistricting Commission have been posted to the 

agency’s website, azredistricting.org. 

The panel adopted the maps pending analyses by its legal counsel and voting-rights 

consultants. According to counsel Mary O’Grady, the panel will have to vote on the maps again 

after receiving the analyses. The commission’s lawyers and staff then must prepare the state’s 

submission to the Department of Justice for its approval as mandated under the federal Voting 

Rights Act. 

### 
 

 Who:  Arizona Independent Redistricting Commission 

 What:  Tentative Final Maps adopted Dec. 20. 

 Where:  azredistricting.org/Maps/Tentative-Final-Maps/default.asp 
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